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March 15, 1988

Local Union No. 1245

International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P.0. Box 4790

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attention: Mr. Jack McNally, Business Manager
Gentlemen:

The Company proposes, pursuant to Subsection 24.1(a) of the Clerical
Agreement and Letter Agreement 86-85, to extend the assignment of
Mr. Jeff Carter, an agency employee in the Santa Rosa office of Redwood Region,
for a period of nine and one-half weeks beyond six months.

Mr. Carter has been relieving for Ms. Joan Elizabeth Brenner who is a
Meter Reader. Ms. Brenner has been off on a maternity and child care leave and
is scheduled to return to work on May 23, 1988. Mr. Carter will have concluded
six months of his assignment with PG&E as of March 17, 1988. Rather than hire
and train another agency employee to fill this gap, the Company prefers to
continue using the current agency employee.

A

It is our understanding that this proposal has been discussed with

Mr. Sam Tamimi, Union Business Representative. N

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to the Company.

Yours very truly,

PACIFIC GAS ELECTRIC COMP
SOV, g

By L L

Manager of Industrial }i(elations

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and agrees thereto as of the
date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
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Business Manager 1




